
From: Kate Hruby <KateHruby@scsenate.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/9/2017 4:39:59 PM
Subject: S. 78

Hi Catherine,
Did S. 78 already receive a favorable report from the subcommittee chaired by Sen. Hembree? For some reason I was 
under the impression that the meeting on 1/26 did not occur.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Kate Hruby
Research Director
Senate General Committee
Phone: (803) 212-6322
Email: KateHruby@scsenate.gov
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